
10/12/18 

Maths: 

 We will be exploring 3D shapes around us in the          

environment and naming them.  

 Can you find any 3D shapes at home and 

name them?  

 We will be using concrete resources and      

pictorial representations to explore different 

ways to represent numbers 11-20.  

 

English: 

 We will be travelling back to September 1666 and writing 

letters as children that experienced The Great Fire of  

London.  

 

Topic:  

 We are continuing to build our houses thinking carefully 

about the tools and equipment we use. 

 After we have finished building we will 

evaluate our houses.  
 

Christmas jumper day- Friday 14th December  

Children to wear normal uniform with a Christmas 

jumper instead of a school sweatshirt/jumper/

cardigan. 

Christmas Lunch– Thursday 20th December 

Don’t forget to complete the Christmas lunch order 

form (spares are in the office) to let us know your 

child’s meal choice. You do not need to pay for the meal but 

you do need to return the form.   

The forms should be returned by Wednesday 12th December. 

The actual meal will be on Thursday 20th December. 

Tuesday 18th December– Year One Forest School Day 

ALL children need to wear old and warm clothes to school. We 

will be keeping a close eye on the weather forecast.  

Party day– Non uniform Friday 21st December 

Children can wear suitable party clothes.  
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